
 

 

 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release  
 

CHASE THE ACE 
 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – 11 December 2017)—The Kahnawake 
Gaming Commission (“KGC”) wishes to advise the Community that it does not license 
or regulate the game known as “Chase the Ace” as the KGC’s existing Regulations 
concerning Raffles do not apply to an “event pool or a 50/50 draw”.   
 
Community members are advised to exercise caution when purchasing tickets for 
any Chase the Ace game that is being offered within Kahnawake as you do so at 
your own risk.  
 
About Kahnawake 
  
The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawake is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside Montréal, Québec, 
Canada. The Kahnawake Gaming Commission was established in 1996 and has been continuously 
licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming within Kahnawake since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To contact the 
Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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